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October 19, 2022 – NCLGA President’s Message re: 2022 General Local Elections. 
On behalf of the North Central Local Government Association (NCLGA), it gives me 
immense pleasure to extend my congratulations to all re-elected and newly elected 
representatives in the 2022 General Local Elections. I wish you every success as you 
prepare to take up the responsibilities and challenges of elected office. I look forward to 
working with all of you and I trust we will continue to work collaboratively together for the 
improvement of all our rural and urban communities in the NCLGA Region (70% of BC’s 
Landmass). 
I wish to sincerely thank everyone who ran in this election. Your time, energy and 
commitment to the democratic process is essential to our communities’ resilience, and I 
am proud to have worked with you. I wish to especially thank all those individuals for their 
service who did not run or were not re-elected. 
Finally, to those successfully elected or re-elected, I strongly encourage you to attend our 
2023 NCLGA AGM & Convention being held in the City of Dawson Creek in Treaty 8 
Traditional Territory from May 9-12, 2023.  
Steve Forseth 
President, North Central Local Government Association 
Additional Information: 
The North Central Local Government Association is the advocacy body for local 
government officials in north-central BC. As a non-partisan, non-profit association, the 
NCLGA aspires to provide a voice for communities whose voices are often unheard due to 
their size or location. 
Website: www.nclga.ca  
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